
License Plate Coordinator Report 

14 April, 2024 

 

I received one new request for a two-year license plate with a $50.00 donation. 

 

This brings my checking account balance to $150.00. 

 

I sent my 2023 records to Carol Hershey for audit. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Catherine McLemore 

License Plate Coordinator 


